
MEET SAFE GUIDELINES
CLUB SOLUTIONS MAGAZINE IS COMMITTED TO A SAFE AND SECURE GATHERING 
FOR ALL OF OUR ATTENDEES, PARTNERS AND STAFF MEMBERS. OUR MEET SAFE 
GUIDELINES PROVIDES A DETAILED OVERVIEW OF EVERY PRECAUTION WE’LL 
BE TAKING ON SITE TO ENSURE YOUR SAFETY AND A SUCCESSFUL EVENT.

VENUE
Our host venue, the Broadmoor Resort, has had a long-standing commitment of cleanliness 
and high service standards, including deep cleaning with hospital-grade disinfectants, and 
evolved procedures throughout the hotel in public spaces, food and beverage services, and 
in meeting/event spaces. Additional information can be viewed on their website with what 
to expect onsite for extra precautions taking place. 

ONSITE
Attendees, vendors and staff entering the event space will be required to complete a 
temperature check each day of the event. You will receive a green sticker on your badge 
for each day you have received a temperature check coming into the room. There will be 
medical staff onsite at the resort as well should you have any questions or concerns.

Room drop bags will be given at check-in the first evening instead of dropped in 
your room for extra safety precautions. In your bag you will find a facemask, hand 
sanitizer, touchless door opener keychain and other goodies from our event partners. 
We will have additional disposable masks and gloves available upon request. Hand 
sanitizer stations will be set up throughout the meeting space and hotel.

We ask that everyone refrains from hugging or hand shaking as we will be practicing social 
distancing protocols during the event. An elbow tap will do just fine! 

MASKS REQUIRED
Masks are required at every Club Solutions Leadership Summit event function. While Club 
Solutions will provide masks for each guest in your bag, you’re welcome to bring your own 
to show off as well! Masks will be required through the duration of the event unless you are 
eating, drinking or are outside with 6 feet in between you and others. 

FOOD & BEVERAGE SERVICE
The Broadmoor Resort is excited to share their new F&B service. There will be extra 
precautions taken with food service and pre-packaged items offered to refrain from  
cross contamination.

We know this is a lot of information to take-in, but it is all worth it to be able to safely 
gather. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to 
Carrie Yeiser, the senior director of Events & Marketing, at carrie@peakemedia.com.


